
 

 

 

 

  

March 25, 2018 

We exist to glorify God by making disciples of Jesus 
Christ in Centralia, Mid-Missouri, and across the 
globe. We gather together for gospel-centered 
corporate worship. We grow together through 
gospel-centered fellowship and service. We go 
together in gospel-centered service and engagement.   

January 3, 2021 
Call to Worship & Opening Prayer Keith Jones 

Worshipping Together Through Song  

Deacon’s Prayer and Encouragement Harold Deckerd 

Worshipping Together Through Song  

Pastoral Prayer Keith Jones 

Receiving God’s Word Together 
 

Chris Baker 

Responding to God’s Word Together  

Announcements & Closing Prayer  

  

   

 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

LAST WEEK 

ATTENDANCE  

Sunday School n/a 

Morning Worship  

GIVING  

Weekly Need $9,052.83 

General Received $17,914.05 

Designated Received $375.13 

Total Received $18,289.18 

  

 
OUR TEAM 

Ministerial Staff 
Chris Baker, Pastor 
(573) 529.3378 | cbaker@centraliafbc.org 
Keith Jones, Associate Pastor 
(865) 919.0227 | keith@centraliafbc.org 
Danelle Mathews, Music Director 
(573) 682.7159 | dmathews@centraliafbc.org 
Chuck Burton, Senior Adult Ministry Director 
(573) 682.4931 | cburton@centraliafbc.org 
 
Administrative & Support Staff 
Jacki Stelzer, Secretary 
John Luttrell, Custodian 

 VOLUNTEERS 

TEERS This Week 
 

Next Week 

Nursery Dan, Bethany, and Adam Rhoades Joe and Kelly Hawkins 

Video   

Slides   

Sound Board   

Deacons of the Week Harold Deckerd: 573-864-9550 
Travis Barr:  573-424-1250 

Mike Hall:  573-682-4125 

Gary Dorr 
Lonnie Cox 

Jerry Patton 
Monday Tellers Jim and Jan Hollis 

(at 2:00pm) 
Jim and Jan Hollis 

   

 

CONNECT AT FBC 

FBC Kids:  Wednesdays at 6:15pm; Pre K -5th Grade.  
 
Youth Discipleship Class:  Sundays at 5:00pm  Study on Ephesians 
starting January 10.  
 
CREW Student Ministries: Wednesday Night Live  Doors open at 6:00pm, 
service starts at 6:15pm.  
 
Ladies Bible Study:  Sundays at 6:30pm in the FBC Fellowship Hall.  We 
will resume January 3. 
 
Men’s Bible Study: Saturdays at 6:30am in the Fellowship Hall.  If anyone 
would rather not meet in person, Zoom is available.   We will resume 
January 9. 
 
Upcoming Sermon Texts:  
TBA 

mailto:cbaker@centraliafbc.org


 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Date __________________________________ 
 
Name _________________________________ 
 
Address _______________________________ 
 
City ___________________________________ 
 
State __________ ZIP ____________________ 
 
Email __________________________________ 
 
Phone _________________________________ 
 
Spouse and/or Children’s Names & Ages 
_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

Prayer Request/Comments 

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________ 

_______________________________________ 

_______________________________________

_______________________________________ 

CONNECT CARD 

First Baptist Church | 101 S Collier St.  Centralia, 
MO 65240   573.682.2148 
office@centraliafbc.org | centraliafbc.org 

CALENDAR 

Sunday, January 3  
9:00am Sunday School 

10:15am Worship Gathering 

3:00pm Church Anniversary 
Meeting 

6:30pm Ladies Bible Study 

Wednesday, January 6  

6:15pm FBC Kids 

6:15pm Wednesday Night Live  

Saturday, January 9  

6:30am Men’s Bible Study 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

UPCOMING EVENTS:   
Church Anniversary Meeting:  January 3 at 3:00pm 
Deacons Meeting:  January 12 at 6:30pm 
Members Meeting:  January 17 at 6:00pm 
JOY Group:  January 22 at 12:00pm 
Youth Dinner & Movie:  January 30 at 6:00pm 
  

  

FBC NEWS 

 

Church Anniversary Meeting:  We will be 
having a meeting on TODAY at 3pm to begin 
discussing the event to celebrate the 150th 
anniversary of FBC Centralia. The event is 
currently scheduled for September 12, 2021. If 
you are interested in helping with this event, 
please plan on attending this meeting! If you have 
any questions, please contact Sadie Foster!  
 
Angel Express is stationed in the Fellowship Hall 
foyer.  Check for any Christmas cards that have 
been addressed to you.   
 
2021 Offering Envelopes are available in the 
Fellowship Hall foyer. Everyone has a new 
number this year.   Please do not use envelopes 
from 2020 or before.  If there is not a box 
assigned to you, please contact the church office.   
 

SERMON NOTES 

 


